
 

Enrolment/Ballot Information for 2021 

 

Hampton Hill School is now governed by an enrolment scheme. All students who live within 

the home zone shall be entitled to enrol at the school.   

The Board of Trustees has determined that up to 3 new entrant places are likely to be 

available for out of zone students for 2021.  The exact number of places will depend on the 

number of applications received from students who live within the school’s home zone. 

The Board invites parents from out of zone who wish to enrol their children at Hampton Hill 

School to do so by 9am Thursday 15 October 2020. 

Pre-enrolment applications can be submitted by completing an enrolment form at the 

Hampton Hill School office or by emailing a completed enrolment form to 

office@hamptonhill.school.nz 

If the number of out of zone applications exceeds the number of places available, students 

will be selected in a priority order by ballot.  If a ballot for out of zone places is required, it 

will be held on Tuesday 20 October 2020.  Parents will be informed of the outcome of the 

ballot within three school days of the ballot being held.  This will be the only 

enrolment period for 2021. 
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